
Myers PTO Meeting June 2, 2020 
In attendance: 
Rachel Shepard (volunteer coord) Mandie Allen (vice president)  
Jill Naughton (secretary) Miranda Figueredo (co-president) 
Sarah Stone (Communication) Stephanie Russell Ana Ramirez  
Grant Kendall (Fundraising co-chair)Heather Oswalt (treasurer) Lacey Stephens 
Danielle Howell Kelly Lampert (member at large)  
Monique Jaica (co-president)  
 

I.  Election of Officers  
Floor was opened for anyone interested in any the positions, or co-chairing, no one 
volunteered 
Officers elected to new PTO, sames as prior 
 

II  Budget reviewed 
We raised $14,001.59 this year 
Questions about money (expenses from this year that may not have been spent), total is 
not certain at this time. 
Reserves discussed, and the fact that fundraising may be very difficult next year due to 
the economy and the fact that schools may not reopen 
Discussion on ‘must-haves’ vs ‘wants’ in the budget 
PTO agreed that instead of making decisions about line items in the budget, we should 
determine the total amount willing to be spent and agreed to $16,000 
 

III. Fundraising Update  
A committee is needed for the jog-a-thon, to plan ahead this summer.  PTO agreed to 
September 25th for jog-a-thon, with money due in October. 
Some apps are available for collecting funds, and kids will not be encouraged to go door 
to door.  Volunteers are needed for the planning and also for counting the money 
afterwards  
Rachel will send out a sign-out genius to solicit volunteers 
Ana shared update on yearbooks, 44 of 150 have been sold.  Can still be ordered online 
Spritwear - a few shirts have not been picked up and Stephanie will take the names and 
have teachers reach out to families 
 

IV. 5th grade celebration 
A few options discussed 
PTO agreed upon Baskin Robbins, Jill will reach out to owner and confirm the details 
A poster, and communication home (certificates to be emailed?) will also be needed 
 

V. Welcome back party discussed for all staff, when school starts up again at the end of 
summer.  Kinderwelcome and Back to School night will need a volunteer to try and meet  
new families/parents and tell them about the PTO 



 
  
 


